
Dear Friends,

 
Greetings from warm and sunny Cordoba, Argentina! We had a day recently of
106 degrees! We trust you are doing well. Thank you so much for
being partners in our ministry. 

It looks like Hannah and I will not have to get married again. Originally, a
wedding here in Argentina would have solved some issues concerning our
paperwork according to the Argentine Consulate in Atlanta. Soon after arriving
to Argentina, I talked to a pastor who has helped many people in ministry with
paperwork and legal issues. This pastor said I only needed to get a document
proving my identity before two witnesses verifying that David Lawrence and
Lorenzo (there was a difference in my middle name in some documents) are
the same person. Praise the Lord, we were able to get that document! Also, we
were able to translate and legalize (meaning it will be recognized by the
government) the needed documents for Hannah’s paperwork. Please be in
prayer for a meeting that we will be having January 29th with the Immigration
Office to get Hannah’s residency. 

I had the opportunity to lead my first soul to the Lord since arrving to Cordoba!

Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>
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It was a 75 year old man named Edgardo. Please pray for him as he is
struggling with health and that he would grow in his knowledge of our Lord. 

Hannah is feeling well overall, just feeling the weight of carrying twins. She is
around 30 weeks. We are expecting the twins in March. It’s an exciting time
and it will also be a really busy time as we will be talking care of three little
children under two years of age. We just ask your prayers that Hannah might
go full term with a healthy pregnancy and a safe delivery.  

Thank you so much for your prayers and support. May the Lord continue to
bless you in a might way.  

In Christ, 

David, Hannah & Iggy Owens

David,Hannah & Ingrid Owens
reachingargentina.org 
davidowens@mwbm.org
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